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Agreed Report from Board of Management Meeting 

Thursday October 13th 2022 

A meeting of the Board of Management took place yesterday evening. 

The agreed report was as follows: 

1. The Board wishes to extend their best wishes to the Duleek/Bellewstown GAA team, 

their coaches and managers in the final on Saturday.  

2. The Board wishes to thank the painting contractor for the wonderful job completed 

at the school.  

3. The following policies were ratified at the meeting: 

a. 3 Year Policy Review Plan 

b. Child Safeguarding Statement & Risk Assessment 

c. Anti-Bullying Policy 

d. Code of Discipline 

e. Safety Statement 

4. The Board wishes to inform you that school admissions are now open for the 

2023/2024 year. The closing date for receipt of applications is November 7th. The 

date by which applicants are notified of the decision is December 5th. The date by 

which applicants must respond to the letter of offer is December 19th 2022.  

 


